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Dear Parents, 

As we have a few students with severe nut aller-
gies we are asking for your co-operation in ensur-
ing that our school is kept nut free. Please do not 
send in any food or snacks that contain nuts or 
sesame seeds. This includes snacks such as 
Bamba, certain granola or chocolate bars, and al-
mond milk. Rice or soy milk can be used  when 
regular milk is not allowed.  
Thanking you in advance for your support, 

Mrs. Rosenbluh, Mrs. Lazarus and Mrs. Lazarus 

Rabbi Cohen putting up a מזוזה at the new  
building for Cheder Chabad Girls. 

 Ready… Set… GROW 
Chaya Mushka Borenstein, Shaina Sandler, 
Chaya Mushka Simpson,  and Shaina Teitel-
baum working on the Ready, Set.. Grow Pro-
gram. 
 

 Dear Parents, 

Wishing you all a  כתיבה וחתימה

 .גוט געבענטשט יאר and טובה

Looking forward to a year of shared 

גאולה  and the שמחה ,נחת

 .שלימה

Mrs. Rosenbluh 

Thank you to the following families who do-

nated books to our School Library. 

Grossbaum Family in honor of Leeba’s Birthday 
Isenberg Family for Leiby’s Birthday 
Lakein Family for Chaya’s Birthday 
Cohen Family for Yosef’s Birthday 
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Art with Mrs. Jacobs in our brand new art/science lab 

Baking with Mrs. 
Hershkowitz 

Grade 3—Native Americans Grade 3 Science Lab 
Learning 
about robots. 
They created 
mazes, the 
blindfolded 
girl is the ro-
bot, and an-
other girl is 
the remote/
programmer, 
giving information to the robot to 
get through the maze  

On Wednesday, we were talking about 
how to  build robots.  My teacher  Mrs. 
Simon said we should take paper, scis-
sors and tape.  She divided us into 
teams, team A and team B.  “Make a 

maze” said Mrs. Simon.  Each team made a maze.  First they started with  my 
team.  One girl was the remote and the other girl was the robot.  It was so much 
fun! I love science.        

By: Sarahle Novack—Grade 3 
Wishing you all our 

Parents   א כתיבה

 a year ,וחתימה טובה

full of success and 

   .נחת

Mrs. Phillip 



The sound of the shofar is loud and clear, Rosh Hashanah is  
almost here. A real favorite among the many projects that we  
made in Nursery was the shofar that actually makes a sound  
when you blow on it!  תשליך came alive (literally) for the 
  when Morah Chaya Rochel built a pond in our קינדערלאך
playground, replete with goldfish. We discovered that fish are not so easy to catch and feel very slippery. 
We were so grateful for the ideal weather conditions on Tuesday that allowed our Pre 1As to enjoy a spe-
cial field trip of apple picking. Somehow apples that you pick for yourself off the tree taste different, espe-
cially when you have to stretch up and pull the branch a little to reach them. Throughout the week, the aro-
ma of freshly baked round חלות 
with raisins (or chocolate chips), 
honey cookies or לקח filled the 
entire school and made our 
mouths water. We are truly pre-
pared and looking forward to a 
meaningful יום טוב and a sweet 
new year. 
 

Wishing you a gut Shabbos 
and כתיבה וחתימה טובה, 

Yona Lazarus 




